The Following is a List of Guidelines We are Asking Everyone to Follow

- ⇒ Please wear a mask as you enter and exit the building and if you choose to sing. If you are unable to wear a mask an usher will escort you to the sanctuary to help maintain appropriate social distancing.
- ⇒ Disposable masks will be available as you enter the church
- ⇒ Please arrive at church no more than 10 minutes before the start of the service
- ⇒ Pews have been spaced 6 ft apart, please sit on either end of the pew to maintain social distancing.
- ⇒ Please use the hand sanitizer located throughout the building when necessary
- ⇒ An Usher will dismiss by rows and we ask that people exit the building right away.Please remember to place your mask back on.
- ⇒ Please do not gather in small groups
- ⇒ We have closed off the Fellowship Hall, Downstairs Bathrooms and Hallway to the Library so that we can focus the cleaning and disinfecting the space we are using.
- ⇒ Offering will be collected in a box on the table outside the sanctuary
- ⇒ Prayer Cards are available on an individual basis and include a pencil. Please place the prayer card in the offering box and leave the baggie and pencil on the pew to be collected later.
- ⇒ Bibles are available on as needed basis. Please see an usher and we will get one that has been sanitized for you to use.

Please remember that these guidelines have been put in place to keep everyone as safe as possible and allow us to continue to worship together. Out of respect for each other please help us by supporting these guidelines